
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of a Working Case to Consider  ) 
Proposals to Create a Revenue Decoupling  ) File No. AW-2015-0282 
Mechanism for Utilities ) 
  

NOTICE OF FINAL OPPORTUNITY TO FILE COMMENTS 
 
Issue Date: September 18, 2015     
 

The Commission has directed its Staff to investigate the structure and operation 

of possible revenue decoupling mechanisms for use in Missouri, and has directed Staff 

to submit a report regarding its investigation by November 2, 2015.  Staff has collected 

comments from interested stakeholders and has conducted a workshop to discuss 

these matters.  Staff now asks the Commission to set a deadline for the submission of 

additional comments so that it can review those comments and complete its report. 

The Commission will notify all stakeholders that if they wish to file any additional 

comments, they must do so no later than October 2, 2015. 

 
 
      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
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Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law 
Judge, by delegation of authority 
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2000. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 18th day of September, 2015. 
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